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Nursery News 

Term 5 – week 2 

Useful websites 

Communication and Language 

This week we have been learning 

about the book Super Worm. They 

have been discussing superheroes 

and what super powers they would 

have if they were a super hero. We 

have had lots of great ideas! 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We are learning about nutrition this 

term – we have been looking at how 

fruits and vegetables grow. We have also 

made playdough super worms! 

Understanding the World 

The children are learning about looking after 

the environment this term. We have been 

looking at recycling and what this means. 

The children have made models using 

recycled rubbish. They have also been 

placing recycling signs around school to 

encourage more recycling. 

 

Literacy 

This week the children have been reading 

the book ‘Super worm’. The children enjoyed 

designing their own superheroes!   

We have also been recapping the sounds we 

know in phonics. We have been looking at 

trying to orally sound and blend the sounds 

to make words. This is the first step to being 

able to read.  

 

 

Maths 

The children have exploring sequencing 

and have been sequencing various 

different events. They have sequenced 

their school day, brushing teeth, making 

a sandwich as well as sequencing 

numbers 1-5.  

 

 

 

Commando Joes 

This week we have been focusing on communication for Commando Joes. The children have completed various tasks where 

they needed to communicate clearly and effectively. They worked really hard to complete the tasks! 

P.E. every Tuesday 

Children need to come 

into school wearing a 

PE kit (white polo shirt 

with black shorts/ 

joggers and trainers). 

Please ensure NO 

jewellery is worn. 

 

 

 

 

Home Activity 

 

Learn your address. 

Where do you live? 

What is your house 

number? 

What street do you 

live on? 

RE 

In RE the children have been 

exploring stories focusing on 

what we can learn from 

them. We read the story 

‘The Good Samaritan’ and 

talked about how we can 

help others. 

We operate an open door policy, so 

please feel free to come and discuss 

any matters including celebratory 

milestones with us.   

 

Our topic is People Who Help Us! 

Key dates and events 

Sandyford Fire Crew visit to school –  

Thursday 25th April. 


